
Saltaire Primary School
Albert Road, Shipley, West Yorkshire, BD18 4NR

Telephone: 01274 584093
E-mail: office@saltaireps.co.uk
Headteacher: Mr R Whitehead

25th March 2022

Dear Year Six Parents and Carers,

End of Key Stage Assessments and Winmarleigh Hall residential information evening

On the week commencing 9th May 2022, all children in Year Six will complete the
national End of Key Stage Two Assessments.  We will be holding an information
evening on Tuesday 5th April at 6.30pm in the Salt Hall.

We will provide information about:

·         How we are preparing children in school
·         Details of each assessment
·         How you can help at home
·         Assessment timetable

There will also be resources available on the evening to support your child.

Following the assessment information we will be giving you information about the
residential trip to Winmarleigh Hall 16-18th May 2022.

We look forward to seeing you there and should you have any queries in the
meantime, please don't hesitate to contact us.

Kind regards,

Rob Whitehead Helen Noble
Headteacher Year 6 Class Teacher

Leader of the Later Phase

Website: www.saltaireprimaryschool.co.uk
Follow us on Twitter: @spsprimary
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